
1 
 

 
 

 
MINUTES OF THE CENTRAL AREA JPC MEETING 

 
HELD ON MONDAY 10 DECEMBER 2018 

 
 

 
 
1   Minutes of the Central Area Joint Policing Sub-Committee meeting held on 

17th September, 2018 
 
Agreed 
 

 

2   Progress on the actions agreed at the last meeting 
 
Noted 
 

 

3   Presentation by Smithfield Stoneybatter Business Association 
 
Presentation noted. 
 

 

4   Presentation by An Garda Síochána 
 
The Chief Superintendent presented the crime statistics for the year to date and 
noted some increases but also that the number of searches and seizures had 
increased 
 
He thanked the community and the other stakeholders for their engagement over 
Halloween. 
 
He also confirmed that the expected date of completion of the Fitzgibbon Street 
Station is Quarter 1 2020. 
 

 

5   Reports a) Policing Forum Report b) Drugs Task Force Report c) 
Community Report 
 
Reports noted. 
 

 

6   Annual Works Plan Updates 
 
Noted. 
 

 

7   AOB   
 

 

 
Councillor Ray McAdam 
Chairperson 
Monday 10 December 2018 
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Attendance: 
 
Members: Members: Members: 
Ray McAdam (Chairperson)   
Christy Burke Gaye Fagan Mark Fay 
Superintendent Daniel Flavin Richard Guiney Superintendent Gerry Murphy 
Deputy Maureen O'Sullivan Chief Supt. Sean Ward  
 
Officers   
   
 
Apologies:    
Janice Boylan   
 
Non-Members:    
   
 


